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ITVX Premium and BritBox to exclusively release short film ‘Kaur’
marking South Asian Heritage Month

Short film KAUR, is set for release exclusively on BritBox UK - available via ITVX
Premium -  from Tuesday 18th July.

KAUR explores identity, faith, racism and female empowerment and was created,
written, produced by  and stars award-winning filmmaker and full time NHS doctor
Parvinder Shergill from Pinder Productions, and co-produced and co-written by
Juggy Sohal from Flip the Script Network, in association with Raise Creatives.  

Also starring Nina Wadia (Aladdin, Eastenders) and Stephen Uppal (Hollyoaks),
the film follows Avani (Shergill) and her decision to wear a Sikh turban for the
first time. It’s a choice that is very much against her father’s wishes whilst her
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mother, played by Nina, is supportive but struggles with the tensions it causes
within the family as her husband wrestles with his own faith.

KAUR is set to be developed into a full length feature film written by Parvinder
Shergill, which will introduce five new key characters into the storyline. Further
details to follow. 

[ends]

About ITVX

Launched in late 2022, ITVX is UK’s freshest streaming service, letting viewers
stream new programme exclusives, with adverts, for free; ranging from premium
dramas, documentaries, US series, comedy and reality shows to blockbuster films
and much, much more. ITVX is the first streaming service in the UK to offer
viewers the flexibility to access free content with ads and ad-free paid
subscription, all in one place. Paying subscribers also have access to BritBox UK.
ITVX live streams must-watch events, from live sport to Love Island, as they are
broadcast on ITV’s channels. ITVX also offers an ever-changing host of exclusive
themed channels in line with viewer preferences and popularity; these constantly
evolving pop-up channels provide a scheduled experience through a streaming
service. 
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